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Dear Director, 
I am writing this letter to object to the new water and sewer service 

that the United Water Florida, Inc., has applied to your office to for approval 
to put their lines through our community. I don't think that it is right to allow 
them to come in to our community and take money from the residents 
without asking us if we even want their service. I personally don't and even 
if I did I don't have the finances to pay them what they want to use their 
system. There are a lot of people that would lose everything if forced to 
come up with the hook up fees, not only that but I'm sure that the county 
would seize this opportunity to raise our taxes. Please don't allow this to be 
forced onto our community. 

Thank you for listening, 
William L. Jones Jr. 
1587 Blackrock Rd. N. 
Yulee, Fl. 32097 
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